
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

January-23 
Fri 27th- Sun 29th – RSPB Big Garden 
Birdwatch  
w/c Mon 30th – FOWS Love & Friendship 
celebrations 
February-23 
Fri 3rd – FOWS ‘Love Yourself’ Non-
uniform Day 
Fri 3rd – NSPCC Number Day 
Thurs 9th – FOWS Cake Sale 
Fri 10th – FOWS Love and Friendship Day 
AM: Coffee morning in the main hall 
PM: Afterschool fundraiser 
Fri 10th – FOWS Spare Coin Challenge 
Launch  
w/c 6th Feb – Mental Health Week 
Mon 6th – Reception & YR2 Road Safety 
Tues 21st – Class 3 Tennis Festival 
March-23 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd – Class 3 & 4 Football at Goals 
Weds 22nd – Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Charlie F  Class 2:  Arthur, Broden 
Class 3: Olive, Luke  Class 4: Florence B, Matilda 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 20/01/23 

Message from FOWS:  

From 30th January, the FOWS 

will be launching various  

Love and Friendship events which will 

be taking place throughout February.  

Watch this space!   

   School Parking: 

We would like to pass on our thanks to those 

parents who have adhered to our request 

regarding the parking arrangements outside of the 

school and on the junction at drop-off and pick-up. 

As you know, we take this matter of safety very 

seriously and ask that you continue to abide by these rules. 

We will be monitoring the parking situation on an ongoing basis and shall 

issue reminders as necessary.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading record update for the week 9th to 15th January: 

We are so pleased to see the figures improving. We love 

reading all the comments about what the children are  

reading at home!  

R – 25%  Y1 – 35%  Y2 – 26%  Y3 – 44%  

Y4 – 52% Y5 – 100%  Y6 – 100%  

 

 

 
 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

We have a shortage of 

Midday Supervisory 

Assistants/ Dinner 

Ladies to provide 

sufficient cover. 

We are in particular need on a 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  

If you have a couple of hours 

spare or know somebody who 

may be interested, please make 

contact with the office.  Thank 

you. 

Industrial Action by Teachers: 

The school would like to assure 

parents that we will not be 

impacted by the forthcoming 

industrial strike action by teachers 

and the school will remain open. 

Spare Clothes: If parents have any second-hand PE trousers, tights and 

socks which they are willing to donate, we would be very grateful.  These 

are really handy for spares if children get wet or muddy during outside 

play.  We would welcome them for the girls and boys for all classes - please 

drop off any donations to the office.  Thank you. 

 

Bring and Buy Sale: 

The School Council are pleased to 

report that they raised an incredible 

£115. Thank you so much for all of 

your donations – more details to 

follow about how they plan to spend 

these funds. 

 

Save the date: 

  27-29th  

 January 


